Johnson, Roy

From: Ordemann, Bill [Bill. Ordemann@EIPaso.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2001 5:29 PM

To: 'Johnson, Roy'

Cc: Mitchell, Shirley; Duckworth, James

Subject: RE: Well B-32

Roy,

You are correct. We did not include this well in our test cases and
had no intention to do so. We have made an error (Mr. Jones) adding a
written frac report to this well that did not belong. There is no
perforation record or Halliburton frac record for an interval from
1784'-1786"' (there is no coal in this well in this interval!). Please accept
my apology, we have done alot of work and have gotten confused on this one.
I will get with Brian and figure out which well this stage belongs to and
make any necessary corrections on the sundry reports.

We will submit an amended set of reports for B-32 for your approval
as soon as possible.

————— Original Message-----

From: Johnson, Roy [mailto:REJOHNSON@state.nm.us]
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2001 3:31 PM

To: Ordemann, Bill

Subject: Well B-32

Bill, the reports I just received from you show that this well has been
perforated in the Lower Raton and the Vermejo section. I do not recall this
well being one of our test candidates. Please give me a call when you have
the time. ROY
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